
ADA Paratransit Riders: 
With the reopening of the City of Chicago and State of Illinois on Friday, June 11,  
Pace is expecting to see an increase in ridership. 
  
Pace is expecting to see a continued increase in ridership, as such, riders will likely
experience shared rides. As a reminder, riders also have the option of utilizing
Pace’s Taxi Access Program (TAP) for trips originating in Chicago.

When riding, regardless of your vaccination status, please continue to wear a mask,
limit interaction with the driver, and travel with a PCA if you need assistance while
traveling. Since the start of the pandemic, Pace has worked diligently to keep all our
riders safe, and that commitment hasn’t changed. For more information about Pace’s
COVID-19 response, please visit PaceBus.com/Health.
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